

From the Head of Executive and Central Advisory Division Room SD 24 Stormont Castle Stormont Estate BELFAST BT4 3ST

Telephone: 028 9037 8149 E-mail: foi@executiveoffice-ni.gov.uk

Shauna Corr request-542315a3aa4ae5@whatdotheyknow.com

Our Ref: TEO/IR/2019-0004

FOI 2019-0002

Date: 21 February 2019

Dear Shauna

Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Request for Internal Review

Thank you for your email received on 20th January 2019 regarding the Department's response to your request of January 2019.

I am currently undertaking such a review of the response to your request. I will write to you with the outcome of the internal review by 21st March 2019.

Please contact me if you have any queries about this letter, remembering to quote the reference number above in any future communications.

I hope this is helpful.

Yours sincerely,

Neill Jackson